
Gladys M. Knutzen Memorial M.B.A. Scholarship Application 

(Graduate) 
2023-2024 

PLU School of Business 

 
Mr. and Mrs. Victor F. Kuntzen established the Gladys M. Knutzen Memorial MBA Scholarship 

in 1991 in memory of Victor’s sister.  Victor is a retired Boeing vice president and controller.  

He also served as a Pacific Lutheran University Board of Regent from 1969 until 1983.  Victor 

died in 1997.  Blessed be his memory.  This scholarship is intended to encourage qualified 

candidates to reach their greatest possible potential through education.  

 

SCHOLARSHIP AMOUNT: $4763 

 

CRITERIA: 

 

 Full-time or Part-time Graduate student (8 or more credit hours a semester) 

 Academic achievement 

 Financial need (FAFSA form required).  A need-based scholarship is one that requires the 

student to demonstrate financial need according to the federal financial aid report.  A 

(domestic) student must fill out a Federal Financial Aid Application (FAFSA) indicating 

PLU as your school of choice to be considered.  Need is determined by the PLU Financial 

Aid Office according to criteria established by the Federal government.  Need is affected by a 

number of factors and all students are encouraged to apply.  For more information on 

FAFSA, see www.fafsa.ed.gov 

 

APPLICANT INFORMATION: 

 

 Please include this cover sheet, a resume, unofficial PLU transcript (or most recent 

transcript), and essay regarding educational future, career goals, and how you meet the 

criteria. 

 

APPLICATION DEADLINE: 

 

 Submit this completed application by email to Juanita Reed at reedjj@plu.edu 

by 5pm Tuesday, October 17, 2023 

 

 

NAME:______________________________________  ID:___________________________ 

 

Permanent Address: _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Certification Authorization 

 

I certify this information to be true, complete and accurate. 

 

Signature_________________________________   Date___________________________ 

mailto:reedjj@plu.edu

